These photos were taken the day after a June 2002 rain event. It had stopped raining but
water was still running from the higher St. Edward's elevations northbound to St.
Edward's Drive and flowing over the street.




Note that in some of these photos the cars are swerving to avoid deep water in the road.



Water had gotten so deep across the road near the phone box that the COA came out and
put up barricades.

The genesis of the water is from the culvert created by the raised elevation of the baseball
field. Runoff from the higher elevations is channeled through this area onto St. Ed's Dr.



Water pools at St. Edward's Drive and crosses the road into the neighborhood.
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Water that has made it from the St. Edward's property running through the back yards of
houses on Friar Tuck Lane to the inlet on Long Bow Lane. This photo is one block further
north from the St. Edward's property. One day after the storm.



